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UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE
National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration
Washington, D.C. 20230

OFFICE OF THE GENERAL COUNSEL
NOAA Office of General Counsel

e GCF - Room 9246
- 1335 East-West Highway
d Silver Spring, MD 20910
' (301) 427-2231

September 6, 1990
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Mr. S. L. Goodman ey AR el g
Federal Communications Commission 3 2R
1919 M Street, N.W.

Room 222

washington, D.C. 20554

Dear Mr. Goodman:

This letter confirms our telephone conversation today about the
letter Dr. Michael Laurs sent to the FCC on August 16. The
letter expressed Dr. Laurs' opinion that the FCC should grant an
application by STARSYS, Inc., to build a Low Orbit Communication
Mobile Satellite System.

Although written on letterhead of the Southwest Fisheries
Science Center, the letter does not represent an official
position of the National Marine Fisheries Service. The letter
was not reviewed by anyone else in NMFS and should be read only
as Dr. Laurs' personal views.

Sincerely yours,
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Margaret Frailey Hayes
Assistant General Counsel
for Fisheries

cec DGC - James W. Brennan
F/SWC - Richard Neal
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